
Friday 18th November  
Toy Stall

On Friday 18th  November Class 1 will be having a Toy Stall to raise 
funds for their  Class Charity RNLI.

Here is a chance to clear out some space before Christmas and donate 
toys to our stall.

Toys will be priced at pocket money prices of 50p or £1.00 per item and 
if your child would like to join in please can they bring their money in 
an envelope labelled with their name on it and a re useable bag to take 
home their shopping.

Donations can be sent in to the office any time before Friday 18th 
November.

The children who would like to choose an item from the stall will be 
given the chance to do so throughout the day. If your child would  like 
an item but unable to bring in any money please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Athey in the strictest confidence and discretion.


